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I am shocked and deeply saddened by the news of the tragic incident that occurred last night in 

our City. On behalf of Council and the City of St. Thomas, I want to offer my deepest 

condolences to those impacted by this event and their families. We wish a speedy and full 

recovery to our neighbours who were injured in this ordeal and express our sincerest sympathy 

to the family of the child that was killed in this collision. We stand firmly beside you and share 

in your grief and regret. 

Our sincerest thanks go to the first responders and residents that responded to this incident as 

it happened and who continue to support the victims and their families today. Your selfless 

efforts are at the core of what makes our community so special. We will continue to work 

together and support each other through this heartbreaking ordeal. Our community will always 

remain St. Thomas strong.   

 

 

 

Joe Preston 

Mayor 


